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WSCC/045/20

Hannah Osmond

OLDLANDS AVENUE, 16, OLDLANDS AVENUE, HAYWARDS HEATH, RH17 6LY

| Objection

Living incredibly close to the site I am extremely concerned for the health of myself and my 6-year old
son, due to anticipated impacts to the air quality - and of course the possibility of contamination to the
water supply. The site is sited right on the very edge of Balcombe village and will without doubt impact
the day to day life of the village - one of my biggest concerns being the lorries that will travel directly
past the primary school. Most of the children walk, ride bikes, scooters to school and the likelihood for
a serious incident is huge. Plus the additional pollution caused to the school environment due its
proximity to the main road to the test site, is also of huge concern. Balcombe is situated in an AONB
and the environmental impact to the woodlands, wildlife and water courses surrounding it (including
possible contamination to the local reservoir in Ardingly; which again is very close to the site) are
unacceptable. There are numerous, enormous detrimental impacts and this application must absolutely
be refused.
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